
Thank you for your kindness! We appreciate that Overlook owls “owlays” look out for each other!

Overlook Primary School’s 
GIVING PROGRAMS

We have four amazing “Giving Programs” that were created specifically for our families that are also 
supported (in large part) by our families. We are so incredibly proud to work with a community of 
people that care so much about each other. If you would like to utilize or donate to any of these 
programs, please contact our Social Worker, Laura Bagnarol at: lbagnarol@acsdny.com or (845) 486-
4970 X14114.

 

     

                                         

The Backpack Program:  Together with the Food Bank of the Hudson Valley, 
OPS families, staff, local businesses, and community members, we are able to 
provide food to our students that are experiencing food scarcity.  A grocery 
bag full of food is sent home with these students every Friday. (We are only 
able to accept monetary donations for this program.) 

The Turkey Drive:  Families receive a frozen turkey (along with other food 
items) for the Thanksgiving holiday. This drive is organized and supported by 
our local Cub Scout troop as well as by our OPS families, local businesses, and 
community members.

The Giving Tree:  We collect gifts to ensure that the holiday season is a merry 
and bright one for all our students. These gifts are donated to us by our OPS 
families, staff, local businesses, and community members.  

The Nest is a discreet space here at OPS where members of our school 
community can “shop” for health and hygiene products such as toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, soap, diapers, lotion, detergent and other items. The Nest is open 
daily and all items are free. Like all of our other Giving programs, there is no 
funding source for this program. It exists entirely because of the generosity of 
our OPS families, local businesses, and community members!


